
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Finance 

INSURANCE COMMISSION 
1071 United Nations Avenue 

Manila 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

25  October 2018 

MA. LINDA R. ALMAZAR 
Account Manager 
PHILSTAR DAILY, INC. 
Roberto Oca Cor. Railroad Sts., 
Port Area, Manila 

Dear Ms. Almazar: 

We are pleased to notify you that your quotation dated 04 October 2018 for the 
Publication of Insurance Commission Circular Letter No. 2018-48 in a 
Newspaper of General Circulation (P.R. No. 2018-09-307) with total Contract price 
of One Hundred Eighty-Eight Thousand Six Hundred Ninety-Seven Pesos and 
60/100 (PhP188,697.60), inclusive of 12% VAT and all other applicable taxes and 
charges, is accepted. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies in 
the space provided below. Please return one copy to the Insurance Commission do 
the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) Secretariat. 

Thank you. 

Very r ly yours, 

D NIS B. FUNA 
In ranee Commissioner 

ACCEPTANCE/CONFORME: 

  

The undersigned accepts the award of contract and signifies conformity to enter into 
contract with the Insurance Commission for the above requirement. 

MA. N A ALMAZAR k  
Account Manager 

Head Office: P.O. Box 3589 Manila FAX No. 522-14-34 Tel. Nos. 523-84-61 to 70 Website: www.insurance.gov.ph  

Date: 25 OCT0557? 2018 
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